
 

    Mrs. Reichert/Miss Murphy 

        May 2019 Newsletter 

Dear Lake Shore Families, 

Happy Spring Everyone! It is hard to believe we are in the last quarter of the 

school year! I hope you have all enjoyed your Spring Break and we are looking 

forward to some fun and exciting days to end our school year! Our CSE meetings 

went so well.  It was wonderful to see everyone and discuss the plans for next 

year. Our Life Skills class enjoyed a beautiful day last month at the Botanical 

Gardens. 

This month’s field trip will be on Friday, May 10th. We are going to Tifft Nature 

Preserve with a rain date of May 17th. The students will need to bring in a bag lunch 

and drink as we are eating in the lunch area from 11:30- 12:00 that day. If you 

would like to get a lunch from the cafeteria we will be taking orders before the 

trip. 

Our Unique Learning System theme for the month of May is titled, "Clean and 

Green." The unit lessons will provide lessons and activities for understanding the 

basics of laundry care, including laundry practices that help to protect our Earth. 

As we assist our young adults in the transition from school to work, it is necessary 

that they receive training in the steps of doing laundry, from pre-treating stains 

and sorting clothes, to reading care tags and properly putting clothes away. 

Understanding the basics of laundry care and green laundry options are important 

concepts that are emphasized throughout this month’s unit. 



 

 

May Birthdays: Tyler Hamm-May 6th Enjoy your special day! 

                        Important Dates 

Friday, May 10th- Field Trip to Tifft Nature Preserve (please bring bag lunch) 

May 24th- 27th Memorial Day Recess 

If you have any questions or concerns please call the classroom at 926-3799 or 

email me at mreichert@lakeshorecsd.org and I will get back to you as soon as 

possible. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

Maureen Reichert 

Dawn Murphy 
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